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Indoor Air Quality Notice 

In conjunction with MN Department of Health recommendation of USEPA’s Indoor Air Quality Tools for Schools 
program, a management plan and best practices will be reviewed annually. 

 

Annual Pesticide Notification 

As required by law, schools that apply certain pesticides on school property must maintain an estimated schedule of 
pesticide applications and must make the schedule available to parents and guardians for review or copying at each 
school office. RCS contracts with a professional  Pest Control services for the prevention and control of rodents, 
insects and other pests in and around the building. The program consists of inspection, monitoring, recommending 
sanitation and maintenance practices, utilization of non-chemical measures and applications of EPA registered pest 
control materials when needed.  
  

 

 

 

https://www.rcsmn.org/cf_enotify/linkforward.cfm?mailgun=1&n=497&u=0&e=0&dest=https%3A%2F%2Fwww%2Ercsmn%2Eorg%2Fp%2F%7Eboard%2Frcs%2Dsystem%2Dbroadcast%2Dnews%2Fpost%2Findoor%2Dair%2Dquality%2Dnotice&destkey=15D6223B2A79ED77F844DF88783601FCB197713190C8FEE2F3FBBBAAA51585C2
https://www.rcsmn.org/cf_enotify/linkforward.cfm?mailgun=1&n=497&u=0&e=0&dest=https%3A%2F%2Fwww%2Ercsmn%2Eorg%2Fp%2F%7Eboard%2Frcs%2Dsystem%2Dbroadcast%2Dnews%2Fpost%2Fannual%2Dpesticide%2Dnotification&destkey=791F90CE5687D224A69627A02F2F1BE5C64140482F5E752272D1654B0E09041D

